
 

  

  

  

  

Do you have a young person considering their options? Whether to stay 

on at school, go on to college, start a job or look for work? 

Are you unsure how any of these decisions might affect your family 

income eg child benefit, tax credits, universal credit or EMA? 

Then the Money Matters team is here to help navigate the 

financial implications of the options by offering confidential, impartial 

advice and support as you go through these options and make decisions. 

You can contact Audrey the Welfare Rights Officer from Money Matters by 

phone, email or via the contact us form. 
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Contact our schools 

Welfare Rights Officer 

Audrey Ritchie on 

01294 310498, 

07799075426 or email 

moneymatters@north-

ayrshire.gov.uk  

 

Has your child reached 

school leaving age? 
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